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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Subject: Update on Booking System and Introduction of Parent Pay 

We are writing to inform you of an important change regarding our booking and payment system.  

As of 14th March, WEDUC (BJS Federation App provider) will no longer use the Squid payment platform as they 
will cease trading. Therefore, we will be transitioning to a new system called Parent Pay. This new system will 
offer enhanced features and improved management of payments for school-related activities. 

Please note that, due to this transition, it will not be possible to make any bookings or payments for events or 
activities beyond 14th March via Squid. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
understanding during this changeover period. 

Once Parent Pay is fully set up, we will notify you of the go-live date. At that point, you will be able to resume 
making bookings and payments for all upcoming activities. 

We are excited about this new development and believe that Parent Pay will provide a smoother and more 
efficient experience for parents and school staff.  

Now we have ceased using the previous provider, you should request a refund for any outstanding balance. 
Instructions on how to withdraw your balance can be found here: Refund Request 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or need further assistance during this time. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Regards, 

 
Ms A. Parker 

Executive Headteacher 

 

https://weduchelp.zendesk.com/hc/en-gb/articles/11281790378001-How-do-I-withdraw-the-balance-on-my-sQuid-account?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--zpvoWm7llX0UzrZUPoFV6j_RoISw6N1yBbBUFCn6cRe1N9ZGXcSHyvblR4l8ZsT6NsBFE

